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The World Lebanese Cultural Union, Toronto Chapter, would like to sincerely thank you for 
supporting our event in the celebration of Lebanon’s 69th Independence Day at Queen’s 
Park. 
 
We were so blessed by the presence of many Canadian and Lebanese dignitaries and 
members of the Lebanese community, who have taken the time to attend the event.  We are 
also very thankful for receiving letters and e-mails from many officials wishing us a happy 
celebration. Thank you to the WLCU World President Mr. Michel Doueihi who came all the 
way from Australia accompanied by his wife to join us in the commemoration of this very 
special event. 
 
Your support helped us highlight the importance of staying connected with our Lebanese 
roots, and to demonstrate our commitment to working closely with our Canadian 
counterparts for the success of both countries. Our Lebanese community has been 
recognized for contributing immensely to the cultural, economic and the social life of 
Canada. 
 
Also, we would like to thank the representative of the Premier of Ontario Mr. Charles Souza 
and the representative of the Progressive Conservative leader MPP Vic Fedeli for attending 
our event and conveying the greeting letters to WLCU from their respective leaders. In 
addition, we would like to thank all government officials and the Embassy of Lebanon for 
providing their Congratulation Letter to the Lebanese in Ontario and WLCU. 
 
Finally, thank you to Queen’s Park Protocol office for their great support and professionalism 
for making this event a great success. 
 
Thank you again, and hope to see you at our next year’s event! 
 
Ghada Sadaka 
WLCU-Toronto Chapter 
President 
 


